
Dear Ofcom,  
 
The 10Mbps USO that will be in force by 2020 must apply to both upload and download 
speeds. Many consumers and small businesses rely on fast upload speeds to communicate 
with family, friends, clients and so on. As internet services have become more sophisticated, 
fast upload speeds had become necessary in order to use them effectively.  
 
At 10Mbps consumers would be guaranteed at least 1.25MBps upload speeds, which would 
at least allow beneficiaries of the USO the ability to share content they have produced, 
interact with others and engage in the digital economy.  
 
I wish you the best of luck with your consultation.  
 


